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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
You asked:  
 
Can you provide me with the number of employees employed on 1st April 2023  (or the closest 
date to this where you have the data) whose role is specifically focused on the promotion of 
equality, diversity and inclusion. 
 
1 x Full time EDI Lead – Band 8a 
 
1 x Part time - Inclusion & Diversity Service Lead – Band 6 
 
1 x Part time EDI Administrator – Band 3 
 
 
 
Please also provide me with each of these employees' annual salaries in GBP. 
 
Please find NHS pay scales at:  Find NHS Pay Bands 2023/24 (nhsbands.co.uk) 
 
 
Refusal Notice: Section 21 - Information accessible to applicant by other means.  
(1) Information which is reasonably accessible to the applicant otherwise than under section 1 is exempt 
information. 

(2) For the purposes of subsection (1)— 

(a)information may be reasonably accessible to the applicant even though it is accessible only on 
payment, and 

https://www.nhsbands.co.uk/


 

 

(b) information is to be taken to be reasonably accessible to the applicant if it is information which the 
public authority or any other person is obliged by or under any enactment to communicate (otherwise than 
by making the information available for inspection) to members of the public on request, whether free of 
charge or on payment. 
 
 
 
If you are not entirely satisfied with this response, please do not hesitate to contact the Information 
Governance Department via the email address provided.  If we do not hear from you within 28 days, we 
will assume that we have been able to accommodate your request under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Tabitha Gardner 
Chief Finance Officer 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to: Information Governance Department, 
Wrightington, Wigan and Leigh NHS Foundation Trust, Suite 9, Buckingham Row, Brick Kiln Lane, Wigan, 
WN1 1XX. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision at:  
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane  
Wilmslow 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
 
Helpline number: 0303 123 111 


